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PLEASE DRESS FOR THE WEATHER:
On occasion, some children have been shivering on the playground because they are not dressed properly.  Now that the colder weather has arrived, parents are asked to please dress your child (ren) appropriately(i.e. heavier jackets, mittens and hats).  Thank you.          
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DATES TO REMEMBER:
(See Monthly Calendar)
“NO SCHOOL” for students on the following days:

Friday, November 6th

-   (A. M.)  Parent-Teacher Interviews

· (P. M.) Professional Development

Wednesday, November 11  - Remembrance Day Holiday
Friday, November 20th  
- Curriculum Implementation Day 

REPORT CARDS:

Report cards will be issued to students on Tuesday, November 3, 2009. Good luck everyone (
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PARENT-TEACHER INTERVIEWS: 
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Parent-Teacher Interviews at Croft will be scheduled on Thursday, November 5th  from 4:00-7:00 P. M.  and Friday, November 6th from 9:00 - 11:30 A. M. 

Please note that the dates set aside for Parent -Teacher Interviews are important.  Parents should endeavor to meet with teachers during these prescribed times. 

 If “extenuating circumstances” prevent you from attending Parent-Teacher Interviews on the dates noted above, please contact your child’s teacher for alternate arrangements.
Students do not attend Parent Teacher Interviews on Thursday evening (November 5th) or on Friday (November 6th).
SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR:                     [image: image5.wmf]
Our fall book fair will be held from Tuesday, November 3th to Thursday, November 5th.  The fair will be open at the following times:

Tuesday, November 3th

-
8:30 a. m. – 3:30 p. m.

Wednesday, November 4th 
- 
8:30 a. m. – 3:30 p. m.

Thursday, November 5th 

-
8:30 a. m. – 6:30 p. m.
REMEMBRANCE DAY ASSEMBLY: 
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Our Remembrance Day Assembly will be held in the Croft gym on Tuesday,  November 10, 2009.  The assembly will begin at 10:30 a. m. 

Following the assembly, the Home and School Association will provide a luncheon for the veterans and their guests.  If this applies to you and your family, please complete the form at the end of this newsletter and return it to your child’s teacher by Thursday, November 5, 2009.   Remember extended family members who attend Croft i. e. grandchildren, are also welcome at the luncheon.
Brownies, Scouts, and Guides are encouraged to wear their uniforms, as they will partake in the Veterans Parade.
CHRISTMAS CONCERTS:
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Christmas concerts are scheduled for Tuesday, December 15th, (Kindergarten – Grade 2) from 12:00 – 1:00 p. m. and Wednesday, December 16th (Grades 3 – 5) from 12:00 – 1:00 p. m.  If a storm day occurs on one of the above dates, a “storm date” has been set aside for Thursday, December 17th  from 12:00–1:00.

INCLEMENT WEATHER PHONE NUMBER:
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Parents are advised that School District 16 has made arrangements with Aliant to have an information line available in the event of inclement weather.  In the Miramichi area, the phone number is 778-SNOW (7669).  This information line will be operational effective October 22, 2009 and will remain in effect until April 30, 2010.
Parents who wish to obtain information as to the status of school closures, delays, etc., should call the above number rather than calling the District Office phone number or the school.  The information line will be updated as required.



KINDERGARTEN  2009-2010 PARENT MEETINGS:      [image: image9.jpg]



Kindergarten registrations for 2009-2010 took place during the month of October.   Parent meetings will begin during the month of November.  Parents will be contacted directly by the Kindergarten coordinator.


AFTER SCHOOL BASKETBALL (Grades 2 & 3, Grades 4 & 5):
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Four separate basketball groups will soon start for students in Grades 2 & 3 (Girls and Boys) and Grades 4 & 5 (Girls and Boys).  More details to follow…… If you are interested in coaching this year, please send a note to Mr. Henderson indicating same.

STUDENT COUNCIL EXECUTIVE 2009-2010:     [image: image11.wmf]
President:  Emily Kingston
 
Vice President:  Matthew Power

Treasurer:  Nyomi Johnson

Secretary:  Danielle Davies

Students At Large:   Ian Watters, Joelle Allain, Jenna Kenny

Class Reps & Alternates:

3 McKay

-  Blace Savard, Trinity Levi


3 LeGresley

-  Alex Leslie, Kyron Amos
 

¾ Rousselle

- Austin Hamilton, Nathan Donovan 


 

4  Hubbard Brown
-  Layden Larocque, David Kamemans 

4  Sheppard

-  Julia Bent, Aiyana Augustine


5 Holmes 

- James MacMillan, Franky Corcoran
5 Aubry 

- Emma Septon, Laura Dickinson
Note:   October’s Hat Day raised $150.00 for SPCA.  Thank you for your support.
Student Council will be holding a book drive (used or new) from November 2nd to 13th.  Books can be dropped off in the front lobby. 





HOME AND SCHOOL:       [image: image12.wmf]
Parents interested in helping out with the Veteran’s Luncheon on November 10th, please contact Elene Siddall at 622-1209 re: baking or serving.

----------------------DETACH AND RETURN BY THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 5th  -------
RE:
REMEMBRANCE DAY ASSEMBLY AND VETERANS & GUESTS LUNCHEON

VETERAN’S NAME:  ________________________PHONE NO.  _________________

NO. OF PEOPLE ATTENDING:______________________________________________

STUDENT NAME  AND GRADE ATTENDING LUNCHEON:________________________

